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PUBLIC HEARING ON 2014 FUNDING FOR THE CITY OF PLYMOUTH’S 

COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT BLOCK GRANT 

 

On Thursday, February 27, 2014 at 7:00 p.m. at the Plymouth City Hall, 3400 Plymouth Blvd. 

North, Plymouth, Minnesota, the Plymouth Housing and Redevelopment Authority (HRA) will 

hold a public hearing to receive comments from the public as to the use of Community 

Development Block Grant (CDBG) funding the City anticipates receiving from the U.S. 

Department of Housing and Urban Development for the Program Year beginning July 1, 2014 

and ending June 30, 2015. The HRA Commissioners will consider comments made at this 

meeting when formulating their recommendations for the Plymouth City Council meeting on 

Tuesday, March 14, 2014. Funded activities will be available citywide. Please contact Spencer 

Agnew at 763-509-5413 or sagnew@plymouthmn.gov for more detailed information. 
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